
Dear Holliston Parents/Guardians and Staff: 

On Sunday evening, Massachusetts Governor Charlie Baker ordered ALL schools in 
Massachusetts be CLOSED through (and including) Monday, April 6, 2020.  This means that the 
Holliston Public Schools will be CLOSED THROUGH MONDAY, APRIL 6, 2020.  The 
earliest date we will be re-opening will be Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 

Central Office and Building Administrators have been working throughout the weekend to begin 
to plan for this likely announcement.  Our expectation is that we will begin to provide enhanced 
learning activities for our students beginning Monday, March 23, 2020.  Parents received 
preliminary information from building principals earlier this weekend and you should expect 
more information will be forthcoming in the coming days. 

In the meantime, it is critical to remember that these are NOT snow days.  The reason the 
Governor took this extraordinary action is to promote thoughtful social distancing to limit 
exposure to the Coronavirus for our students and their families.  Please take these 
recommendations seriously. 

Additional information will be shared as it becomes available.  Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we continue to react to this rapidly changing set of circumstances. 

Respectfully, 

Bradford L. Jackson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


